
Traffic Safety in Our School 
The Board of Management are currently in the pro-

cess of sourcing signs which will display that only 

staff vehicles may park and enter school grounds 

between 8am and 4pm. This is for safety reasons 

so please respect this rule. Please continue to 

drive and park safely in the vicinity of the school 

and thanks to the vast majority of parents who al-

ready do this.  

Www.stfintansns.ie to launch in  

November 

In a tweak to our planned date, our new school 

website for parents is now scheduled to launch 

in November. It’ll be worth the wait! 

Members of our newly formed Green School Students’ Council 

We are delighted to introduce the new members of 

our Green School Students’ Council. These boys 

and girls from 3rd-6th class will meet with 

Ms.Tarbett and Mr.Caulfield monthly to discuss 

ways to make our school even better for every-

body. 

A group of our 5th class pupils enjoy-

ing their orienteering trip to Newbridge 

House in early October 

The newly formed Students’ Council gang 

Introducing our new Golden Book! 

At each monthly assembly, we will 

give a special mention to some chil-

dren who have shown exceptionally 

positive values during the past month 

in school - for example displays of 

kindness, care  

and positive  

attitudes.  

These will be  

recorded in our  

new 

“Golden  

Book”. 

The winners of the recent Parents Associa-

tion Quiz being presented with their prizes! 

Supported by Our Community 
Garda Larry, our Community Garda, made 

time to speak to our 4th, 5th and 6th class 

pupils this past week about the importance 

of keeping safe this Halloween. 
 

Thanks also to Fr.Liam our Parish Priest 

who presented two talks this past month for 

parents of children preparing for the sacra-

ments of Communion and / or Confirma-

tion. 

Getting ready for Christmas Early!  

Above, we see a group of helpful mams who 

came to school this month to help our infant 

pupils to make their Christmas cards. All 

Fintan’s pupils have now made a card which 

has gone to  the printers. The cards will be 

available to purchase closer to Christmas.  

Thanks to the school parents above who 

kindly came down to school earlier this 

month to help prepare the ground for our 

pupils to plant dafffodils. 

St.Fintan’s NS -  

A Happy, Super School! 

Help Wanted! 
If you’d like to help out with running our school 

library please email info@stfintansns.ie and we’ll 

be in touch. Thanks! 


